
Request for Proposal –Restaurant and Bar/Grill Operator 

The Plaza Condominium Association is seeking proposals for a firm to operate its oceanfront 
restaurant and bar/grill. The successful firm can begin operations on November 1, 2024, for a 
contract period to be negotiated. 

The Plaza consists of 220 direct ocean front condominium units. It is located at 9800 Coastal 
Highway, Ocean City, Maryland 21842.  

• Oceanfront restaurant on the first floor, consisting of 11 tables, 40 chairs, and 8 bar
stools. (9-month operation)

• Bar and grill on the sundeck, with 20 bar seats as well as 20 outdoor tables seating 100 –
125 lunch and dinner guests. (5-month operation)

Please email Steve Kenny, General Manager for an RFP outline. 
Email - skenny@plazaoc.com, Phone (410) 723-3300 
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